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I strongly object to HB3556 as this will be a major negative impact on businesses 

around the state. The tax rate is already high and this adds to a customers total bill. 

Our overall expenses have increased year after year and we are unable to keep up 

with costs associated with operating our businesses. As collectors of these taxes, the 

funds should be used to promote tourism and bring people into our State to grow 

businesses and the overall economy. We as collectors of these taxes should see 

some sort of benefit for doing the work. Increased expenses and declining business 

has been the reality over the past several years for many businesses. For this 

reason, I object against HB3556. 


